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What was good?  

The three instructors (Stamper, Stienstra, and Ferro) met frequently and agreed upon daily topics, lab assignments, exams, etc.  The students benefited from shared process and design information, which was presented in each lecture.  The students reported that they enjoyed the hands-on assignments including the lab which had students dimensionally inspect a part to blueprint requirements.

Also, in Ferro's section, opportunities were presented for materials-intensive discussions.  For example, a digression on tool and die steels late in the quarter provided a review of several of the process and designs that we had talked about earlier.  The next time that I teach this course, I will see if there are additional creative ways of 'horizontally' crossing through several 'columns' of individual daily topics.  Frequent and periodic reviews of materials appears to be a good means of achieving this.
What wasn't so good?  

Many students reported that they did not like the heavy use of PowerPoint and lecturing.  They would have preferred more active learning, field trips, labs and homework.  Some students wanted more practice exams to get ready for Exams 1 and 2 and the Final Exam.  The next time that I teach this course, I am going to try using Tablet PCs and DyKnow software to 'bring the PowerPoints' alive.  I am in the process of changing much of the course, and how it is presented, to accomodate the new technology and the new way of teaching this class.  IRPA is involved in seeing if the changes can be quantified or otherwise shown to be beneficial from an assessment perspective.
Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying
More manufacturing process information will be included.  Also, I will creatively introduce materials topics in to the class which provide a means of reviewing some of the earlier discussed manufacturing process topics.  Tablet PCs and DyKnow will be used.  I am also sitting in on a Graph Comm section so that I can learn more about graphical communication of designs and so that I can be more consistent with the other two professors.  I will benefit from having an extra year of teaching and immersion in the Rose-Hulman culture.








Prepared by Pat Ferro









13 September 2006
